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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Parish Council Meeting held 19th January 2012 in the Village Hall

Gritting
An enquiry was received from a member of the public over concerns that the road by the bus stop, on the junction of Common Road and the A27, was not being gritted. Wiltshire Council has been contacted and assures us it will, in future, be gritted.
Youth Club

Richard Rendall updated the Parish Council on the progress of the Youth Club he wishes to start up and advised there has been much support. The PC voted in support of a Southern Area Board grant that has been applied for to help set up the Youth Club and the PC agreed to contribute £300 towards this.
Rights of Ways
A representative of the Parish Council has recently undertaken a survey of the R.o.W. within Whiteparish.  There are some concerns over the state of disrepair of some of the stiles, overgrowth of vegetation along some of the paths and that additional way markers are required. It is Wiltshire Councils’ responsibility, under the Highways Act 1980, to ensure that all R.o.W. are maintained in an appropriate manner.  The Parish Council will be in contact with Wiltshire Council regarding their concerns of local rights of ways.

A local area footpath map will soon be available to view at the Whiteparish Community website - www.whiteparish.co.uk.
The Copse, Highland Way

A councillor was pleased to advise that eight volunteers have come forward to help with maintenance of The Copse. 
Speeding

There have been two volunteers for the Community Speed Watch initiative. More volunteers are needed, if you would like to volunteer please contact the Clerk.

Localism Act 2011
Under a section of this Act a new standards framework is to be introduced concerning the registration and declaration of Parish Councillors interests.
Next Meeting

There were four Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is the Annual Parish Meeting, at 7.30 pm on Thursday, 1st March 2012 in the village hall.   The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com
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